

NEWSLETTER

PLI Conference

July 2010

Corporate Political Activities 2010: Complying with Campaign Finance, Lobbying & Ethics Laws
October 5-6, 2010 | Hyatt Regency, Washington, DC
Jan W. Baran, Co-Chair, Caleb P. Burns, Speaker

Conference Overview: The Obama administration has implemented and proposed changes to the regulation of political contributions from lobbyists, corporations, trade and membership associations, and unions. The states are also regulating, thereby making compliance with federal, state and local laws more complex than ever. Congressional ethics rules and the Lobbying Disclosure Act place new responsibilities on your client or company. To stay above reproach, be sure to attend this acclaimed program, where high-level officials from the Federal Election Commission, Department of Justice and Congressional ethics committees, as well as expert private practitioners, will explain how to comply with the laws at all government levels regulating political and lobbying activities.

To register, call: 800.260 4PLI (4754) or visit www.pli.edu/product/seminar_detail.asp?id=62514.

wiley.law 1